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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
I am writing to invite you to our New Intake Evening on Tuesday 13th May at 5.30pm. This will give you an 
opportunity to hear more about the school, learn about the transition process and ask any questions you 
may have.  This meeting is for parents and carers of pupils joining us in September, not for the pupils 
themselves, though if you struggle with childcare, we are happy for pupils to come along. 
 
Your child is invited to join us on 15th and 16th July for their official Induction Days.  During these two days 
they will be following a school timetable, getting to know the school and staff and also pupils from other 
schools who will be joining them in September. 
 
I will be emailing you with further information leading up to the Induction Days. 
 
Please could you follow the link below to confirm attendance for the New Intake Evening. 
 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/xFzEixJ6rQ 
 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Sarah McGregor 
Head of Year 7 and Transition 
Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead 
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